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Parent Questionnaire 
At Wembrook, everyone has a passion and commitment to make our school as good 
as it possibly can be. We would therefore like to know what you think about how 
well we are doing. We hope a lot of observations will be positive but we also           
appreciate that there may be areas we can still work on.  

This is your opportunity to have a voice, please use it. 
  
An additional Parent mail form will be sent shortly. 
All questionnaires should take no longer than 2 minutes to complete.  
 

All returned questionnaires will go into a raffle to win a One4all  
Shopping Voucher . 
For those parents who are unable to access the internet, some paper copies are     
available from the office. Closing date for the raffle will be Friday 1st July 
To clarify, the questionnaire is purely for parents or the legal guardian to complete 
and is not to be completed by anyone else,  
including children. 
 
 

Studs Yes…….. Hoops No 
Can all parents remember and check that any earrings being worn 
are small studs and nothing larger. Looped earrings can easily cause 
an injury to either your child or another.  
 



 

Enterprise Fortnight  
Thank you to everyone who has already paid for Wicksteed. Your speed in paying is 
greatly appreciated. 
To help subsidise the trip we are repeating our annual enterprise fortnight. 
You may wish to send your child with a small amount of money on the days that you choose. 

Nursery- Cake Sale  
Thursday 9th June 
@ 12pm and 3:15pm 
All welcome to attend 

Reception– Family Afternoon Tea  
Friday 17th June 
Classes will receive additional information next week. 

Year One– Biscuits and Fossils……….And Dino Slime 
Thursday 9th June  
Dino Biscuits after school  All welcome to attend 
Dino Slime. Just for Year One 

Year Two-Art and Lollies 
Thursday 16th June  
Art. Just for Year Two 
Lollies after school. All welcome to attend 

Year Three– Friendship Bracelets 
Friday 17th June 
For Year Three and Year Four 

Year Four-Hama beads  
Wednesday 15th June 
Everyone welcome to attend 

Year Five– Wembrook Photo Booth 
Monday 13th June 
Tuesday 14th June 
Wednesday 15th June 
For Year Five and Year Six 

Year Six– Craft Fayre 
Book marks, dream catchers, key rings and plants 
Wednesday 8th June 
Thursday 9th June 
Friday 10th June 
Everyone welcome to attend 
 


